
 

 

 

Illinois State Library 
Gwendolyn Brooks Building 
300 South Second Street 
Springfield, Illinois  62701 

 
September 3, 2021 
 
 
Miss Nichole Lauko, Director  
Millstadt Public Library 
115 West Laurel Street 
Millstadt, Illinois  62260-1925 
 
Dear Miss Lauko: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that based on program guidelines the Millstadt Public Library is eligible to 
receive an Illinois Public Library Construction Act Program Grant.  Your library qualifies for a maximum 
award of $1,254,722.65 contingent upon the availability of funds appropriated for this grant program. 
 
Within the next few days, staff from the Illinois State Library will be in contact with you to review the 
grant award process, the ranking of your project as prescribed by the Administrative Rules in Ill. Adm. 
Code 3035.525 Priority of Public Library Construction Act Projects, and the final steps necessary to 
secure an award. 
 
Based upon the application filed with this office, your local cost share is currently estimated at 
$2,592,598.35. 
 
Congratulations on your determination of eligibility for one of these important grants to improve library 
services in your area.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
JESSE WHITE 
Secretary of State 
and State Librarian 
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